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Dear Families, 

There are still a few spaces in some of our After School Clubs so please use the app or call into the office to 

sign your child up—we really would love every child to be attending one club to develop their social, physical 

and creative skills. 

Thank you to those parents who have supported our Year 6 cake sales this week; either through donating 

cakes or buying and eating them! The money raised is to enable the Year 6 children to take a coach to Exeter 

to attend a special concert for schools by the Bournemouth Symphony Orchestra; this is part of our LAP “70 

B4 Year 7 Promise” where we want to ensure all children have the opportunity to listen to a professional 

music concert before they leave for secondary school.  

Just a couple of reminder messages: 

1) The school office is closed between 11am—1pm to enable our admin team to complete all their 

essential jobs. There has been a doorbell fitted in the school foyer which can be used during this time if 

you need to drop children off or collect them for an appointment. 

2) We are now just encouraging the children to drink water during the school day and not be bring in high

-sugar juices or drinks. Thank you for continuing to promote this with your children. 

Regards,      Ms Alison Helm: Headteacher 

January 

Monday 13th January After School Clubs starting 

Friday 31st January Year 6 trip to the Orchestra in Exeter 

February 

Friday 14th February Last day of the half term 

Monday 24th February All children back to school 

Wednesday 26th to Friday 

28th February 

Year4 Residential to Dartmor 

March 

Tuesday 25th March World Book Day 

April 

Wednesday 2nd April Year 5/6 theatre trip—watch this space for more information 

Tuesday 22nd April  Extra non pupil day—school closed for children 
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Attendance Awards 

We are working really hard to make sure all our pupils are in school, every 

day and on time. Obviously we all get sick, every now and then,  but if we are 

well, we need to be in school!  

Well done to Herdsmen and Little Tigers classes for excellent attendance this 

week. 

Little Bears 93.09% 
Christie 

House 
92.74% Little Lions 92.7% 

Little Foxes 92.2% 

Little Tigers 99% 
Darwin 

House 
95.59% Unicorns 94.97% 

Dolphins 97.39% 

Little Horses 94.8% 
Kingsley 

House 
95.7% Eagles 94.67% 

Swans 93.33% 

Herdsmen 100% 
Singer 

House 
96.82% Heroes 93.31% 

Hunters 96.09% 

Warriors 96.49% 

The winner  is … 

SINGER HOUSE 
The winner is … 

HERDSMEN 
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STARS OF THE WEEK 

Little Stars Afsheen for her amazing start at LS and being a kind and caring friend. Afsheen always has 

a beautiful infectious smile!!  

Little Bears Liam - for showing good stewardship at tidy up time!  

Little Lions Milani for super sitting and listening on the carpet!  

Little Foxes Serah, for her exceptional attitude to learning this week. You have challenged yourself to 

share ideas and persevered with all of your learning, especially in maths!  

Little Tigers Riley F - for your incredible learning and attitude in school, what a fabulous role model! 

Keep it up Riley!  

Unicorns Bonnie for her constant positive attitude towards her learning all the time!  

Dolphins Willow for her focus and perseverance with her maths this week!  

Little Horses Kaiden for the amazing growth and independence in his learning!  

Eagles Ayush for making such an incredible effort towards reading in front of an audience  

Swans Araiyah - for always showing our school values and for being such a thoughtful member of 

Herdsmen Jonas for his spectacular history knowledge and contributions to class discussions.  

Heroes Koreem for his fantastic learning this week.   

Hunters Lucas for his excellent writing this week  

Warriors Dylan F- for a positive attitude towards learning and consistently pushing himself and trying 

his best!  

Free School Meals/Pupil Premium Eligibility 

If your personal circumstances change, even for a short period of time, your children might be-

come eligible for Free School Meals. If this is the case, the school also then gets extra funding 

(called Pupil Premium funding) which can be used to subsidise trips and visits. If your think your 

child/ren might be eligible, please click on the following link: 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS—TORBAY COUNCIL 

Or speak with Mrs Hughes in the school office who can give you a paper copy of the form. 

https://www.torbay.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/fsm/
https://www.torbay.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/fsm/
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Years 2 and 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We had a visit from Devon & Somerset Fire Rescue Service this week who came to chat to years 2 and 5 about the 

importance of fire safety. 



 

5 

The Ellacombe Weekly 
17th January 2025 

PARENT MEETINGS 

Wednesday 5th February 1.45 to 2.45 - 

Coffee and welcome 

Wednesday 5th March 9.15 to 10.15 - 

Sensory Needs 

Wednesday 28th March 9am to 10am - 

Transition 


